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 On Sunday 12 July 2020, at 11.30 hrs., at the meeting room of the Democrat Party office, 
2nd floor, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, President of the National Assembly and Speaker of the House 
of Representatives welcomed Mr. Yang Xin, Charge d’ Affaires a.i. for strengthen relations 
between Thailand and the People’s Republic of China and thanked for the visit.  Furthermore, 
he also praised the People’s Republic of China for its response to the Covid-19 epidemic and 
both sides discussed the economic problem, which will occur after the Covid-19 outbreak, the 
development of science, technology and innovation of China and the way to promote trade 
and economic between each other. 

 Charge d’ Affaires, a.i. thanked the President of the National Assembly for the welcome 
and discussed the relationship between the People’s Republic of China and Thailand, which is 
strong and long-lasting. 
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